
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be on time! Your teacher will be on the call 5 minutes 

before the meeting starts to allow you to join early ready for 

a prompt start time.  

 Mute yourself. Please join the session muted and listen 

carefully to the teacher. There will be opportunities to 

unmute and share your ideas in the session. 

Keep your camera on! Please keep your camera on if 

possible – we want to see all your lovely faces! Make sure 

you are in a sensible place and appropriately dressed. 

Have an adult nearby. Make sure there is a grown up nearby 

in case you need help with anything during the session.  

Remember to follow our rainbow values at all times during 

the session.  

Keep your display the same. Do not change any of your 

display settings or your display name during the session.  

Never record or take pictures of anyone during the session.  

Only use the share screen button if your teacher asks you to.  


